
Term 2  2022 
 

BOT Meeting Date   

28 June   

 

Queens Birthday  

6 June (No School) 

 

Teacher Only Day 

13 June    

(No school)  

 

Matariki 

24 June    

(No school)   

 

Matariki            

Breakfast 

27 June  at 8am 

 

Junior Ice                      

Skating Begins 

Every Friday          

27 June—8 July     

1:30—2:15pm              

 

Glo Show 

6 July                   

(to be confirmed) 

 

Term 2 Ends          

8 July 

                           

 
School News                         

Term 2 Issue 3                                  

31 May 2022 
 

It finally feels as though things are getting back to normal with some 
of our school events beginning to return. 
  
Last Tuesday Miss Kellett took River and Tom down to the Enviro 
Schools Hui in Queenstown. Students from many Central Otago 
schools gathered to discuss ways we could reduce our carbon       
footprint and learnt about how greenhouse gases are affecting our 
environment. 
 

Last Monday the school went 
for a walk around the          
Boardwalk and had our lunch 
down by the lake. We used this 
experience as a writing prompt 
as teachers are now beginning 
to gather and analyse student 
data for writing mid-year          

reports. 
 

The Ice skating Programme for 
our Year 1 - Year 4 students is 
underway with the Juniors having had their first of six lessons last 
Friday. It was great to see them all out on the ice having fun and 
learning how to skate. Mrs Miller will be the accompanying teacher 
to the rink this Friday. 
 

The Small Schools Swimming Sports is going to be held in        
Queenstown on Tuesday 14 June. Ally, Finlay, River and Sienna will 
be representing Glenorchy School at this.  
 

On Thursday we are having a visit from the Education Review Office 
(ERO). ERO has shifted to a more developmental approach to            
evaluation that supports each school’s improvement over time. Key 
features of the new approach, Te Ara Huarau, are that ERO will: 

• Work with all schools in an ongoing way rather than as a         

 one-off event 

• Connect with each school’s strategic planning and reporting 
 cycle as part of their improvement journey 

• Work in partnership with schools, collaborating in support of 
 equitable and excellent outcomes for all learners. As a result, 
 each school will 

• Have a dedicated ERO Evaluation Partner who works          
 alongside the school 

• Have a different experience depending on needs, strengths and 
 their school’s specific evaluation focus 

• Be on a three-year evaluation cycle. 
 
          P.T.O 



 
 
On Friday 3 June we are hosting two North Island Rural Principals who are visiting 
schools in the Central Otago area. We are looking forward to showing them around               
Glenorchy School and introducing them to the students. 
 

Glenorchy School will be closed on Monday 6 June for Queen’s Birthday weekend. We 
look forward to seeing everyone back on Tuesday 7 June. 

 

Student of the Week 

Paula, Nicole, Roshell and Gorettie 






